
Scoil Mhuire na nGrást 

Belgooly 
 

‘Application for Admission (enrolment) 

2023/2024’ will open for a three week 

period from Monday, 03 October 2022 until 

Monday, 24 October 2022. 

All related details and application 

requirements available at 

www.belgoolyns.ie (‘Admissions’ tab) 

http://www.belgoolyns.ie/

